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Some teams have stopped, but some young teams have gotten into it. This could be the headline of our 

report. 

 

At the end, we are happy that we were able to stabilize our membership numbers. We register 17 full 

members and five associates. 

The good news is that three young teams have joined our fleet. In general, the proportion of young 

sailors in the fleet is very high. 

 

The majority of the fleet is still located in the south of Germany. With the exception of one team, all of 

them are starting in the Corinthian class. 

 

11 teams took part in the European Sailing Series. ‘Nefeli’ and ‘White Room’ conquered several podium 

places.  

 

Unfortunately, the German championship could not be counted.  The lack of wind ensured that the 

boats could not even leave the harbour. Nevertheless, the regatta weekend was used for good discussions 

and an intensive information exchange between the teams. 

 

In the end, we hopefully look into the next season. Solidarity and mutual understanding are very good. 

Our goal is to increase the fleet and even more regatta activities. 

 

 

Michael Tarabochia 

White Room GER677 
Chairman  
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